
Freedom Crossing Families, 

I am excited to be able to announce that we have a contract with Village Academy (V.A.) to manage the 

Extended Day Program at Freedom Crossing Academy.  V.A. is now accepting registration applications 

for the coming school year.  V.A. has already set up a website just for F.C.A.  to help with the registration 

process.  You can find more information, contact information and Registration Forms on their site. 

http://www.village-academy.com/extended-day/freedom-crossing-academy-extended-day/ 

I hope you and your children are enjoying these last few days of this school year.  We are looking 

forward to the first day of school when we all start our adventure as Falcons (in 88 days ☺). 

Thank you and have a great week. 

Go Falcons ! 

Allen Anderson 

Principal  

Freedom Crossing Academy 


